
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Bill Lambert [mailto:blambert@rtconnect.net]  

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 7:08 PM 

To: Marty Ertman; Tracy Hunt; Tony Barton; Randy Rossman 

Subject: minutes 

 

Marty and I worked on the minutes. These are what Marty wrote and I just changed 

a few areas that we will talk about tomorrow. The capital red letters are what I 

would like to add and the red letters with a line drawn underneath them I would 

delete. I know it is late notice but maybe you will have a chance to look at them 

before the meeting. 

Thanks Bill 

 


